
 

Outside of School Hours Care 

Week Ten Term Three 

 

Hello St Joseph families, we have arrived to the end of term. We have been bust at OSHC 

preparing for Assessment and Ratings, which is occurring this Thursday and Friday. The service 

will be rated in all areas and the inspector for the Department of Education will observe the 

daily functioning of our service. The children are aware, we have been discussing the event over 

the last couple of weeks. I will let you know how we go in a couple of weeks. 

 

The fete was amazing, we spent a lovely sunny day handing out treats and goods from our 

generous organisation, CatholicCare. It was nice to chat with families ‘outside of school hours’. 

 

  

      

Kids spinning way too many times on the ‘storm’ and Chase and Kobi’s mum preparing for the 

Pie eating contest. She was a champion! 

 

 



 

 

Our Health Well-being project has been going well. Children have been filling out activity sheets 

to share with friends what activities they participate in our community. It I shelpful to share 

what is available for families and why they are great community activities. 

 



 

Our Always food and Sometimes food poster, this is on display font of the hall. We are beginning to 

create and Healthy Families Recipe Book. We want children to add favourite healthy recipes, we have a 

couple so far, yet, we need plenty more. So often I hear families say (when picking up their child)” 

What’s for dinner tonight??” “I don’t know what we are having for dinner tonight??” So, the recipe book 

will be on the front table and as you are leaving the service of an evening, have a quick look, take a pic 

of what you like, and problem solved! We want recipes that are quick, easy and healthy and of 

ingredients that are common. 

Next term, we are beginning the Aboriginal arts and history project, it will be quite involved and extend 

across half the term. 

Lastly, fun pics of what we get up to... 

 

Any 

queries call or text 0437 713 067 

Have a great rest of the week from Libby, Gamze and OSHC children. 



 


